
The Montgomery County Human Rights Commission

 and the Montgomery County Office of Human Rights

are co-hosting a

Community Forum on Transgender Issues

We’re getting together to explore the many facets of our diverse County with a conversation
 about our transgender community. Experts, advocates and other members of the
 local transgender and allied community will offer information,  perspectives and 

experiences on being transgender in Montgomery County.

Come out and be a part of this important discussion and get to know your neighbors and all of us who
 live here. June is Lesbian, Gay, Bisexual, Transgender (LGBT) PRIDE Month in the County and across

 the nation and we salute the LGBT community during this special time of pride and recognition.

Wednesday, June 17, 2015
6:30 - 8:30 pm

The Silver Spring Civic Building
8525 Fenton Street

Silver Spring, Maryland 20910

For more information and to RSVP, please email anis.ahmed@montgomerycountymd.gov
We encourage you to Tweet about the event using @MontgomeryCoMD and #MCMDTransForum. 

 

EXPLORING OUR DIVERSITY


